
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 
To: All Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department    
Date:  September 23, 2020  
Bulletin No.: NB 2020-14  
Subject:  Updated Privacy Statement 

On December 31, 2019, WFG issued its updated form of Plain Language Privacy Statement 
incorporating references to new state mandates from California and Oregon.  
                                                                                                                                                         
Acknowledging agent feedback as to the length of the expanded form, WFG has since then 
revised and condensed its Plain Language Privacy Statement in direct response to our agents’ 
requests.  The updated version may be found on the WFG National Title website and is also 
attached hereto .   
 
Please feel free to replace your current Plain Language Privacy Statement with the updated 
version attached. This WFG Privacy Statement should be in addition to any Gramm Leach Bliley 
or other privacy notices provided by an agent, regarding their handling of non-public personal 
information. 
 
 
 

 

 

https://national.wfgnationaltitle.com/privacy-policy/
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/KoLQet1dq67Yo76/download

